
 

 

 

                 Apache Junction Police Department 
        Interdepartmental Memo 

      
  

DATE: January 11, 2021 
 

TO: Ms. Jill Bright, Deputy City Clerk 
 

  
 

FROM: Lieutenant T. Parker 
 

SUBJECT: Lost Dutchman Order of the Eagles #3850, Liquor 
Premise Inspection for Temporary Extension of 
Premises for February 20, 2021 

 
Deputy City Clerk Bright, 

 

At your direction I conducted a liquor and business inspection and review of the Arizona Department of 

Liquor Licenses and Control application for a temporary extension of premises for the Fraternal Order of 

Eagles #3850 located at 2315 S. Coconino, within the City of Apache Junction.  The inspection/review 

occurred on January 11, 2021.   

 

In speaking with the applicant, Mr. William Kimball, the immediate past president of the local Eagles he 

advised that he and Mr. Michael Reed will be the two individuals providing security, in accordance with 

liquor regulations, for the event.  Mr. Kimball advised both had attended and completed the Arizona 

Liquor Bar and Management training and both understand the seriousness of liquor violations to prevent 

them.   

 

Mr. Kimball advised to his knowledge there will be no outdoor band or loud music occurring.  The event 

will be from 1300 to 1700 hours.  Should the desire to have outdoor music change he needs to ensure your 

office is aware and be mindful of the city noise ordinance.  

 

The inspection included locating the nearest schools, daycare and religious facilities. They are as follows: 

 There are no designated religious worship facilities or schools within immediate area as defined 

by liquor enforcement.   

 The nearest schools are: 

 Apache Junction High School at 2525 S. Ironwood Drive and, 

 Cactus Canyon Junior High School at 801 W. Southern Avenue. 

 These establishments fall outside the 300 foot restriction of ARS 4-207. 

 There are no reported liquor violations documented within the Apache Junction Police 

Department database for this establishment.   

 

Therefore, with our findings and observations this police department does not object in approving the 

temporary extension for their event for one day, Saturday February 20, 2021 providing all other statutory 

requirements per the City of Apache Junction, County of Pinal, and State of Arizona are met. 

 
 


